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U.S. Senator Deb Fischer to Visit Falls City

(KLZA) Falls City Economic Development and Growth Enterprise (EDGE) officials in cooperation
with Senator Deb Fischer’s office have announced plans have been finalized for Senator Fischer’s
visit to Falls City on Tuesday, April 30th, 2013.

Senator Fischer’s visit will be highlighted with a community tour that includes industrial site visits
at CGB and WASP and a walk about of Main Street Falls City.

The public is invited to attend an open house from 2:30-3:00 P-M at the EDGE/Chamber of
Commerce/Main Street offices located at 1705 Stone Street. Falls City EDGE encourages everyone
to stop by and visit with Senator Fischer, learn more about community development, and enjoy
refreshments.
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